
Camp Penn, Wesley Forest, and Sky Lake have announced their camps for the 
year. They are gearing up for an unforgettable summer season filled with adventure, 
growth, and lasting memories! Camps are designed to offer kids of all ages an 
opportunity to experience nature, make new friends, participate in exciting activities, 
and learn more about God. 

Detailed guides for each camp, outlining the available weeks, program offerings, and 
everything kids can look forward to this summer are at information tables.  

More details can be found at https://suscrm.org/crm-promos/ . Click on Camp and 
Retreat tab for more information. There are limited scholarship opportunities through 
the conference for families who need financial assistance. 

On Tuesday April 1, the United Women in Faith will be welcoming Barbara 
Johns who is the director of the “House of Grace,” a Christ centered mentoring 
ministry for women located in Chambersburg.  She will discuss the ways in which the 
lives of many women are being transformed by this ministry. Please join us in room 
A-1 at 9:30 for her inspiring presentation.  If you have any questions, contact 
Wendy Freyer, 717-873-2851. 

  

            St. Paul United Methodist Church
Sunday, March 30 – The Rev. Dr. Paul L Yeun  
8:30 am Worship (Sanctuary) 
9:45 am Contemporary Family Life Service (Family Life Center) 
9:45 am Sunday School Children’s Education (A2), Youth, Faithful Remnants (A1) 
9:45 am Choir Practice 

5:00 pm Youth  
                                                             
Monday, March 31 
7:00 pm Al-anon (A1) 

Tuesday, April 1 
9:30 am United Women in Faith (A1) 
10:30 am Food on shelves 
11:00 am Food boxing 

Wednesday, April 2 
9:00 am Food Distribution 
6:00 pm Next Gen Meal (Family Life Center) 
6:30 pm Next Gen Ministries (A2, A7, A9, A10, A11) 
7:00 pm Al-anon(A1)  

Thursday, April 3 
6:00 pm Handbell Practice (Sanctuary) 

Saturday, April 5 
7:30 pm AA (A1) 

Sunday, April 6 – Rev Candy Arnold  
8:30 am Worship (Sanctuary) 
9:45 am Contemporary Family Life Service (Family Life Center) 
9:45 am Sunday School Children’s Education (A2), Youth, Faithful Remnants (A1) 
9:45 am Choir Practice 
5:00 pm Youth  

VBS info for Church bulletins and weekly emails : 

Summer is on its way and that means that VBS will be here before you 
know it! Prep work has already begun! This year’s theme is “True North” 
where children will be transported to Alaska to learn that Jesus is our 
compass and guides us throughout our lives. 

*VBS will be held from July 7-11. BUT……. We are changing the time 
this year!!!!!! We are going to hold VBS in the EVENING to see if our 

https://suscrm.org/crm-promos/


attendance will improve. VBS will begin at 5:45 pm and end at 8:15 pm 
each day.  

*VBS is for children who have just completed Kindergarten through 
children who have just finished fifth grade. 

*Registration will be open around Easter. The link will be posted in 
the church bulletin and website. 

*Supply lists will be posted on the donation boards in April. Please 
check those to see if there is anything you can provide for VBS. 

*If you are able to help teach or assist at a station, serve as a Crew 
Leader, or register kids at arrival each day, please reach out to Cindy 
Bowen at 717-372-8199. In order for us to have a VBS, we MUST have 
enough youth and adult volunteers to help. Anyone who volunteers MUST 
have their clearances on file at the church office prior to July 4th.  

Spring Craft show Saturday, April 12 from 9am to 3pm in the  
Family Life Center. 

Craft Show Greeters Needed. Sign-up sheets are on the table in Narthex and 
Family Life Center. Any questions can be directed to Doris McCardell at 
717-860-9095. A friendly voice and a smile can make a big difference in someone’s 
day. 

Offerings for the week of March 23, 2025 
Current Envelopes (Budget is $4,871)                          $ 2,917.57 
Loose Plate (Budget is $156)                                      $    166.15 
All Other Giving (Designated)                                     $    561.08 
Quarters for March – Community Garden 
Attendance (8:30 am and 9:45 am)                              59, 36           
  Online viewers March 16                                                 106 
                                                                                            

   
Our homebound member with an April birthday would enjoy receiving a 
card from her church family. 

Sue Mohler (4/1) 
5732 Cumberland Highway 
Chambersburg, PA 17202 

If you are interested in Purchasing Easter Daffodils or Tulips in Memory/
Honor of loved ones, orders forms are located on the information tables. 
Order deadline is: TODAY Sunday March 30. No late orders will be 
accepted.  

Join us at St Paul UMC for the Covenant Kids Easter party and Egg Hunt! 
When: Saturday, April 19 from 1:00-2:30pm 
Ages: kids ages 1 – grade 5 
What: Snacks, games, crafts, and lots of fun! 

We are in need of prepackaged snacks, water bottles, and juice boxes for 
the party. We also need SMALL pieces of candy that can fit inside plastic 
Easter eggs. NO CHOCOLATE please!! Please bring any donations to the 
church office or deliver to Cindy on Sunday mornings in room A2. 

 


